
program will take place through 
online facilitation with 3 of  the 
12 sessions being face-to-face. 
There is a small fee for the 
program but that fee includes all 
materials, incentives, and recipes.  
All face to face sessions will be 
held at the Robert Lee Rec Hall.

Registration is online and 
began March 13, 2017.  

The first face-to-face session 
will take place April 6. Here, you 
will have the chance to sign up to 
be on a Walk Across Texas team 
(if  you haven’t already 
committed to a team), weigh-in 
(in a private setting), sit in on the 
first session  of  the program 
where we will talk about setting 
goals, and  have the chance to 
explore different “health 
booths.” Doors open at 5 pm 
with the program starting at 6 
pm. Online facilitation will start 
week 2 on the program.

Face-to-face session 2 will be 
held May 11. This will be session 
6 of  the program where we will 
discuss the importance of  
hydration. Healthy recipe demos 
and tastings will also be available 
at this session. Doors open at 
5:45 pm with the program 
beginning at 6 pm.

The last face-to-face session 
will be held June 22. At this 
session, we will go through week 
12 of  the program which will 
talk about celebrating our 
achievements. Doors open at 
5:45 pm with the program 
starting at 6 pm.
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The following memorials were 
received by Mountain Creek 
Golf  Club in Robert Lee.

First National Bank of  
Sterling City

Robert Lee State Bank
Buddy Wallace
Stephen and Sterling Myers
B.W. and Dolores Roe
Don and Karen Hodge
Dick and Dana Sims
Don Powell
Bobbie Allen
Scotty Jackson
Susan and Dwain Gober
Richard and Peggy Barker
Walt’s Auto Sales
Keith and Cynthia Dillard
Patricia Ivey and Lee 

Caldwell
Bobby and Deborah 

Mumford
Terry and Linda Eaton
Jimmy and Janet Mathis
Paul and Brenda Wagner
Tommy and Kei Antilley
Ronnie and Bonnie Sims
Joe and Marilyn White
Bobby and Diann May
Leon and Shirley Ridgemont
D.K. Maxcey
Karl Brigs
Lonny and Teresa Briley
Karen Rasco

Tommy and Kei Antilley

Tommy and Kei Antilley
Clay and Robin Allen

Buddy and K.D. Wallace

Clay and Robin Allen

Clay and Robin Allen

(Continued from page 1)
At midnight on May 2, 2017, 

SanAngeloGives.org will begin 
accepting donations to raise 
unrestricted dollars for area 
nonprofits.  It is a day of  giving 
to celebrate the nonprofits in 
our area, a chance to raise 
thousands of  dollars, and 
recognize the impact that can 
be made in our area when 
people join together for San 
Angelo Gives.

Step Up & Scale Down is a 
12-week educational program 
based on the USDA 2010 
Dietary Guidelines, which are 
intended to help Americans 
choose a healthful eating plan to 
achieve and maintain a healthy 
weight. The majority of  the 

For more information, call 
Kandice Everitt at (325) 453-
2461.

The March lunch at the Rock 
Hotel will be Thursday, March 
16, 2017,  from 11 am to 1 pm. 
The menu will be Irish Cowboy 
Beans, Cornbread, Drinks and 
Green Jello Cake. Carry-outs 
are available. 

Members of  the East Coke County Ambulance Service gather around an 
injured athlete at the Special Olympics held recently in Bronte.  The annual event is hosted by Bronte 
ISD to the enjoyment of  area athletes and spectators. 


